Donner, Mary Ellen

= - B
From: Donner, Mary Ellen
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 5:03 PM
To: Peter Moolhuizen
Subject: Brevard Renaissance Fair 2025
Attachments: Wickham Park BRF Application 2025.pdf

Mr. Moolhuizen:
Your attached Special Event Questionnaire does not meet the requirements of Brevard County Code
of Ordinances Section 78-82. — Permits. (b) (1).

As a result, your attached request is denied.

If you would like to submit a revised application in compliance with the Code, we would be happy to
review it.

Sincerely
Mary Ellen Donner, Director
Brevard County Parks and Recreation Department



